
 

r e m i n d e r s 

DUAL CREDIT STUDENTS - Reminder to get your tuition 

paid for first semester if you haven’t yet done so.  We 

will begin second semester registration very soon, and 

you are unable to register if you have an outstanding 

balance due!  See Mrs. Stuhr if you have questions. 

 

All sophomores are scheduled to take the ASVAB test 

on Wednesday, November 15.  If there are any juniors 

or seniors who wish to take this test the same day, 

please sign up in the counseling office by Friday, 

November 3.  This is a FREE opportunity to use a great 

tool for career exploration and interests! 

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion,  
marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   

c a l e n d a r  

• YHS Senior Pictures Due for the 
Yearbook! 

• Football 1st Round Playoffs                 
at Home vs Scottsbluff,                    
7:00 pm Kickoff 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

o c t o b e r  2 7 ,  2 0 2 3 

lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

DRESS-UP DAYS FOR RED RIBBON WEEK  

(October 23 thru October 27) 

Monday  -  PJ Day 

Tuesday  -  Wear Red Day 

Wednesday  -  Western Day 

Thursday  -  Tropical Day 

Friday  -  Duke Day 

 

2023-2024 YEARBOOKS FOR SALE! 

$55 until April 29th - $65 after 

-namestamp is $10 

-Ordering online has icons as well! 

$35 - softcover (no stamping) 

 

SENIORS:  Senior portraits for the yearbook are due TODAY!!  

Email the image to levi.loofe@yorkdukes.org ASAP! 

 

State Football Playoff tickets are on sale in the YHS Office 

until 3:30 pm TODAY!!  Adults $8, Students $6. 

 

Anyone who would like to participate in Unified Bowling, 

please come to the front office and sign up!! 

 

DUKETTES GEAR:  Now available!   

Order through November 11 at dukettes23.spiritsale.com 

Orders will be in and ready for the first home game! 

 

Bowling Meeting:  Anyone interested in the traditional high 

school bowling season is encouraged to attend the athlete 

meeting on Monday, October 30th after school in the 

cafeteria.  General information will be given about the 

season and practices. 

 

Soccer Meeting:  There will be a meeting for any potential 

boys soccer players on Monday, October 30th at 7:45 am in 

Room D7 (Mr. Hanaphy’s room).  All players need to 

attend! 

 

There will be a meeting for girls interested in playing 

basketball this winter on Wednesday, November 1, at    

2:10 pm in Mr. Maronde’s room (C6).   

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 


